
Update letter to North Baptist Church members, 12/19/2023 

Dear church faithful, 

As you know, Pastor Cy re�res at the end of this month. His final day to preach at North Bap�st is 
December 31. There will be a coffee fellowship at 9:30 that Sunday to give time for final goodbyes. 
Ministry does not slow down - Pastor Kim Kollin has agreed to preach on each Sunday in January. 

Also, due to ongoing health issues, Janis Snowball is moving to Wesley Glen assisted living and is not able 
to provide secretarial services to North Bap�st Church. Shelley Toale has been hired as a part-�me 
secretary to fill in the gaps le� in Janis’ absence. 

We ask that all communica�ons to the church be made to the church telephone at 614-888-4506 where 
you can leave a voice mail. Voice mail messages will be checked daily to respond to your request. 
Alterna�vely, you can send an email to the church at northbap�stcolumbus@gmail.com. Please refer to 
the church website at northbap�stcolumbus.com for updates. We also have a facebook page. 

The January Calendar is posted elsewhere on this site. 


